From:

To: Stevenson, Kirsten
Subject: Defund Hamilton Police
Date: Sunday, June 14, 2020 8:18:38 AM

Hello Kirsten,
| hope this note finds you well in these strange times.

| am a born and bred Hamiltonian (-) and | would like to raise my voice in solidarity of
the Black Lives Matter movement and their call to defund the police, redistributing the funds
to support our communities, and make us all safer, happier, and healthier.

| look forward to hearing you speak to this matter, and how we can move forward to improve
life for all in our community.

Sincerely,

Megan Janssen (pronouns:she.her) | Undergraduate Advisor
English & Drama | University of Toronto Mississauga

Mississauga, ON L5L 1C6

Confidential Post-Secondary Student Helpline: Good2Talk 1-866-925-5454 https://good2talk.ca/

Acknowledgment of Traditional Land

We wish to acknowledge this land on which the University of Toronto operates. For thousands of years it
has been the traditional land of the Huron-Wendat, the Seneca and, most recently, the Mississaugas of
the Credit River. Today, this meeting place is still the home to many Indigenous people from across Turtle
Island and we are grateful to have the opportunity to work on this land.

The information in this e-mail is intended solely for the addressee(s) named, and is confidential. Any other
distribution, disclosure or copying is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error,
please reply by e-mail to the sender and delete or destroy all copies of this message.



